
CHARGES - Extra Cost Components - Estimated Maximum Cost 

2023 CHARGES - Extra Cost Components Year 6 

Classroom Incursions/Excursions $120.00 

Beach Swimming Transport  $60.00 

Digital Applications (for iPads)   

Digital Licenses - On-Line Subscriptions  $42.20 

Interschool Sport Costs - Swimming/Athletics/Cross Country $80.00 

Sailing $200.00 

Specialist Dance $43.50 

Swimming/Pool charge $40.00 

Uni NSW Competition $52.00 

Young Leaders Conference $64.00 

Japanese Text Hiragaai in 48 minutes   

Music Text $11.00 

Dalkeith Primary School Spelling Journal   

i Pad Lease   

CHARGES & CONTRIBUTIONS SUMMARY 

CHARGES  $712.70 

VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS $60.00 

VOLUNTARY APPROVED REQUESTS    

Parent and Citizen Association (P&C) $280.00 

Donation to DGR Building Fund - (All donations Tax Deductible) $125.00 

SUB TOTAL $1,177.70 

OTHER OPTIONAL COSTS (OOC)   

Year 6 School Camps   $1,160.00 

Year 5 School Camp - Rottnest   

Choir (if Participating) $20.00 

SIM Resources  (If Participating) $10.00 

SIM Instrument Hire  (If Participating) $110.00 

Orchestra (If Participating) $15.00 

Graduation Memorabilia & Booklet Printing cost  $60.00 

PEAC See Note 

OOC Sub Total $1,375.00 

TOTALS (Excluding those items with unknown cost) $2,552.70 

NEW Year 4 to 6 Students additional cost to cover: 

i Pad Lease $146.00 

Digital Applications (for iPads)  $18.00 

*All NEW Yr 4-6 students in 2023 will be charged $170 for the cost of the iPad Lease.  This reflects the increase in the price of iPads from 2022 

NEW SENIOR STUDENT TOTALS  $2,716.70 

NOTE: PEAC - Primary Extension and Challenge Courses $5 - $300/yr $30 - $300/yr 
Personal Items and Other Services - Paid directly to suppliers 

Personal Items Lists (Can be purchased from Dalkeith Newsagency - November to February)  $                
273.07  

School Uniform - Purchased through School P&C Uniform Shop.  Prices vary depending on item.   



School Photos - Costs vary depending on package $65 - $100     

Please note: All Charges and Voluntary Contributions have been approved by both the School Finance Committee and the School Board 

 


